## MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES TUESDAY, JULY 19, 2022

An emergency meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of Head-of-the-Harbor was held on Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 7 PM at the Village Hall located at 500 North Country Rd., St. James, NY 11780. Those present were the following members Mayor Douglas A. Dahlgard, Deputy Mayor Daniel W. White and Trustee L. Gordon Van Vechten: Not in attendance this evening Trustees Judith C. Ogden and Jeffrey D. Fischer. Also in attendance Village Administrator/Clerk, Margaret O'Keefe. Not in attendance Building Inspector, Robert O'Shea; Police Chief, Charles M. Lohmann; Village Attorney, Anthony S. Guardino; Co-Counsel, Philip Butler and Village Treasurer, Patricia Mulderig.

• Purpose of this meeting was to review the damage caused by flooding at Village Hall. No action taken.

Respectfully Submitted,

Margaret O'Keefe

Village Administrator/Clerk

Ursant o les